From: Sherry Starczynski
To: Regulatory Comments

Subject: Comments on Proposed Rulemaking for Part 723

Date: Tuesday, August 18, 2015 9:50:05 AM

Dear Secretary of the Board Poliquin,

The credit union member business lending cap represents a lot of what is wrong with Washington. Why on earth would Congress limit member-owned credit union's ability to lend to small business? We need more of the little guy helping the little guy! Well, thankfully, your proposal would do that. By getting regulation out of the way, credit unions will be able to more fully serve small businesses. This will help my community and it will help make my credit union stronger. Please complete your work on this proposal as soon as possible so credit unions can continue to lend.

Sincerely,

Sherry Starczynski 2701 Fitchrona Rd Madison, WI 53719